
NORTHEAST NEIGHBORS AND FRIENDS 

BOARD MEETING MINUTES 

AUGUST 25, 2018 

 

 
The meeting was called to order at 9:08 a.m. on Saturday, August 25, 2018, by Tania Hunt, 

Chair.  In attendance were Norm Kamm, Shelly Rodriguez, Valerie Madison, Kevin Marken, 

Paul Sadler, Linda Westergaard and Marge Ramsey at Financial Plus Credit Union.   

 

Linda brought up that Harding needs volunteers after school on Wednesdays at 2:10 p.m. 

to talk to the students as they leave school.   

 

The subject of changing dates for our meetings was brought up.  Before Linda makes 

calendars for next year, Kevin will make contact with the library to see if the library is 

available on the first Monday of the month. 

 

We still have the one Free Little Library that needs a home.  We should make a list of 

things that the people who get the libraries are responsible for such as getting them 

registered.  Kevin suggested that NEN&F pay the registration fee. 

 

The speaker for August will be Lori Hunt to explain the Guardian Project.  Future speakers 

will be JOPPA, someone to tell us about the Hubbell project, someone from the Parks and 

Rec department, someone from McKee School, and Jamie Fitzgerald on changes in voting.   

 

Linda reported that the Reno Park might be moved.   

 

 

Marge Ramsey 

Secretary/Treasurer 

 


